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Dear Community Member, 

On behalf of the Board of Directors, we invite you to renew or complete your 
membership registration with the Nelson Community Food Centre as we prepare 
for our upcoming Annual General Meeting (AGM) on March 11th, 2025. Your 
involvement—whether as a donor, volunteer, or program participant—is essential 
to shaping the future of our organization and ensuring our continued impact in the 
community. 

By becoming a member, you’ll have the opportunity to participate in the AGM by 
voting on key decisions and stay informed about our initiatives. Your voice 
matters, and we encourage you to join us in guiding the work we do together. To 
better understand our governance, you can review our bylaws anytime on our 
website HERE 

To complete your membership, please complete the attached registration form 
and email to info@nelsoncfc.ca  or drop off a copy at the centre by February 28th, 
2025. If you have any questions please feel free to reach out. We look forward to 
seeing you at the AGM.  

 

With gratitude, 

  

 
P’nina Shames & Roland Perrin 
Co-Chairs, Board of Directors 
Nelson Community Food Centre 

 

https://nelsoncfc.ca/wp-content/uploads/2025/02/Nelson-Community-Food-Centre-Society-Bylaws-January-24-2023.docx-2.pdf
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